Songs N’ S’mores
A Day of Girl Scout Traditions

Saturday, August 19

All qualified registered Girl Scouts are
invited to attend a fun-filled event of
songs, s'mores, and crafts on
Saturday, August 19!

Celebrations will be held at seven different locations
throughout GSGLA, from 9:00 a.m.—11:00 a.m.

To qualify you must have either:

+ Started a new troop between April 1-June 15, 2017
OR
+ Added 3 + girls to your existing troop between April 1—June 15, 2017

Register now for this free event!
Be a Girl Scout!

Registrations for this event must be received by August 1, 2017.

Questions? Email Troop Support at troopsupport@girlscoutsla.org

To register click here:

https://www.gsglavolunteerapps.org/songsnsmoresreg



mailto:%3ca%20href=%22mailto:troopsupport@girlscoutsla.org%22%3etroopsupport@girlscoutsla.org%3c/a%3e
https://www.gsglavolunteerapps.org/songsnsmoresreg/

